
 
 
March 23, 2024 
 
To Hiring Managers: 
 
Sean is a hardworking student with tremendous potential.  
 
We were lucky enough to have him in our first High School Scholars class at Five 
Towns College in the summer of 2022 when he was a rising senior in high school. His 
skills, his desire to learn and his leadership were obvious from the first day. Sean was 
always willing to help other students and eager to step into any role in front of and 
behind the camera.  
 
During the first week of class, we went to a local music festival. Wanting to challenge 
Sean a little, we asked him to work with a small group of students to get b-roll and 
interviews, and he and his group did a great job.  
 
Since then, I have been following his progress as he graduated from high school and is 
heavily involved in projects and broadcasting in college. He continues to show hard 
work, creativity and enthusiasm. 
 
If you're hiring, you'll be glad to have him on your team. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Holli Haerr 
Mass Comm Chair 
Five Towns College  
 


